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News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 
 ALCB - Accessing the Digital World       B. Schwartzman 
 CHLD - Development & Care of Infants & Toddlers     N. Kerbey 
 MUS/THTR – From Hair to Hamilton: The History of the Rock Musical   M. Carey 
 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for the noncredit Bridge to College Level 

Mathematics Certificate of Completion, which was approved by CCC in November, 2017. Congratulations 
to everyone involved in creating the program! 

 
v Foothill GE List for 2018-19: The draft Foothill GE list for next year was presented at CCC. To review the 

list, please ask your Curriculum Reps. If you have any questions or notice any discrepancies, notify your 
Reps and/or the Curriculum Coordinator. 

 
v New Curriculum System: Are you interested in being part of the evaluation committee for our new 

curriculum system? Over the next two months, the committee will be reviewing demos by third-party 
vendors and making the all-important selection of a system to replace C3MS! If you would like to get 
involved, please notify Paul Starer as soon as possible. 

 
v CCC Co-Chair: Rachelle Campbell will be finishing her term early, as faculty co-chair and Academic 

Senate VP. Due to a retirement in her department, Rachelle will not be returning for 2018-19, so we are 
looking for someone to fill the co-chair role. If you have any questions or are interested, please don't 
hesitate to reach out to Rachelle for more information! 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 22nd: Deadline for new and updated curriculum for 2019-20 
CORs must be in Instruction/Review1 status in C3MS, on or before this date, to be reviewed by 
the Curriculum Coordinator for the 2019-20 catalog 


